
 
Carriage 

Country Quilts 

Winter 2023 

Shop Hours 

Monday - Saturday 10:00am - 5:00pm  

 
A Note from Debbie . . . 

  
Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays! I hope everyone 

is enjoying the holiday season and getting to spend 
some quality time with friends and family! 

 
We are going to California to spend Christmas with 

the kids. Looking forward to all of the fun and 
spending time with family.  

 
All of us at the shop are looking forward to the new 

year and new classes. We have some fun things 
planned! We will be doing quite a few quilt shows as 
well, stop and see us if you are going too! We love to 

see a familiar face in our booth. 
 

We are hoping to add some fun pop-up classes and 
events this trimester. Please stay tuned! 

 
Wishing you all a happy new year! See you around the 

shop soon! 
 
 
 
 
 Happy Stitching, 
   
  
 
 
 
 

Teacher’s Open House 
 

Saturday, December  9 
2:00 - 4:00pm 

~~~Winter / Spring Classes~~~ 
 

Beginning Hand Embroidery 
Beginning Quilt Piecing 

Beginning Wool Applique 
Intro to Beading 

LetÕs Keep on Sewing 
Mystery Star 

Sew Much Fun Night Out  
Sewing Circle 

Wool Recovery  

 

Quilt Shows 
 

Desert Lily Quilt Show—Yuma, AZ 
(Jan 12-13) 

Road to California—Ontario, CA 
(Jan 17-20) 

Rusty Barn Quilt Show—Phoenix, AZ 
(Jan 25-27) 

Rusty Barn Quilt Show-Albuquerque, NM 
(Feb 1—3) 

Sew Expo—Puyallup, WA 
(Feb 29—March 3) 

QA  Quilt Show—Monroe, WA 
(March 15-17) 

Rusty Barn Quilt Show—Sacramento, CA 
(March 21-23) 

 

 
HOLIDAYS—Special Hours 

 
Christmas Eve—December 24—CLOSED 
Christmas Day—December 25—CLOSED 
New Years Eve—December 31—CLOSED 

New Years Day—January 1—CLOSED  

Carriage Country Quilts 
22214 Marine View Drive S. 

Des Moines WA 98198 
206-878-9414 

www.carriagecountryquilts.com 


